
Action tracking from Social & Health Care  OSC September 2022

Item/Date Discussion Action By whom Status

Minutes Following a question from 
the Chair, it was confirmed 
that the next meeting of 
the Digital Strategy Group 
would be held on 22nd 
August and that an update 
on the matter raised by 
Councillor Mackie 
concerning short term care 
digital records would be 
provided to the Committee 
at the next meeting in 
September.   

Update to be 
provided at the 
September 
meeting.

Craig 
Macleod


